
East Riding Cross Country Final

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 - Cottingham High School

After their fantastic performances at the recent Cluster event held at South

Hunsley, we had three of our pupils qualify for the East Riding Cross Country Finals.

Unfortunately, after running the race of his life a few weeks ago, our Y3/4

participant was too unwell to attend the final but we are all still incredibly proud of

his incredible achievement of reaching such a prestigious event. Our two Y5/6

participants did a brilliant job of keeping up with the leading pack in their respective

races and were only a matter of seconds away from finishing in a medal position.

Congratulations to both of them for giving their all until the very end - we are lucky

to have such skilled runners in our school. Well done to all three of you!


